
U.S. 441 / Orange Blossom Trail 
from Connector Road (State Road (S.R.) 429) to Jones Avenue
Roadway resurfacing - Orange County

Comments can be submitted to: 
Daniel Simpson
Florida Department of Transportation
719 South Woodland Boulevard, M.S. 542
DeLand, FL 32720
Phone: 386.943.5394
Email: Daniel.Simpson@dot.state.fl.us

WE WELCOME YOUR INPUT

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color,
national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.
Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT
compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer
Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator via email at
Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

Project Status and Estimated Costs*
Design: Completion in Summer 2021 

$877 Thousand

Right of Way: Within existing

Construction: To begin early 2022

$5.3 Million

* Subject to change

PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 442880-1

Project information is also available online at 
www.CFLRoads.com.

Search by the FPID number (442880-1).

This project will resurface the asphalt northbound and southbound areas of U.S. 441 from the State
Road (S.R.) 429 connector road to Jones Avenue within the City of Apopka and the unincorporated
community of Zellwood. The project also proposes the removal of obsolete or abandoned driveways,
widening and lengthening the northbound U.S. 441 right turn lane at Hermit Smith Road to provide a
bicycle through lane and additional deceleration space. Drainage improvements, and sidewalk and
pedestrian curb ramp reconstruction in accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) are
also included.

Comments are requested by July 31, 2020
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